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 G Pattison COMMNT2015/0485/P 25/02/2015  18:58:21 We are extremely concerned about our likely loss of privacy caused by the large proposed box window 

on the first floor south elevation. It faces directly into our bedroom and toilet windows. When 20 

Albert Terrace Mews was originally built, permission was granted for the current, smaller windows 

presumably for this very reason -- to protect the privacy of the house opposite. So why would the 

council now allow a new window to be installed, nearly five times as large? The planning application 

as submitted states 'Obscure glazing'. We assume this means a minimum of Level 5 obscurity, but it 

does not say this specifically on the submitted application as far as we can see. Our strong preference is 

for the original window design to be kept, as it was done for a good reason at the time, which remains 

totally valid today.
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 Bella Bird COMMNT2015/0485/P 25/02/2015  19:25:42 I am very dismayed to see the plans include a big box window to the south side which will look directly 

into my garden, and potentially into my bathroom and bedroom too. I feel this will greatly impinge on 

my family's privacy. How 'obscure' will this glazing be? There is so-called 'obscure' glazing, like 

Pilkington Obscure Glass Level 1, which is not obscure at all. 

Please can you advise exactly what glazing would be used in this big window if it is given planning 

permission.
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